
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 3:17 PM 

To: Klein, Tony (twklein@tonyklein.com); Christopher Bray (cbray@sover.net) 

Subject: FW: VPIRG Statement 

 

 
 
 

From: pburns@vpirg.org [mailto:pburns@vpirg.org]  
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 1:54 PM 
To: Springer, Darren  
Cc: Coriell, Scott  
Subject: VPIRG Statement 
 
 

STATEMENT OF VPIRG EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR PAUL BURNS 
CONCERNING VETO OF S.230 

 
For Immediate Release: Contact: 
June 6, 2016 Paul Burns, VPIRG, 802-793-1985 
Ben Edgerly Walsh, VPIRG 802-734-7680  
 
 
“VPIRG supports Gov. Shumlin’s veto of the energy siting bill (S.230) and we strongly encourage 
legislators to fix the bill and send it back to the governor this week. 
 
We favor the bill that legislators thought they were voting for when they passed it overwhelmingly on 
the last night of the session. VPIRG wants to see more progress on clean energy solutions and local 
communities empowered to take on a larger role in planning for how and where clean energy should be 
built. 
 
Unfortunately, in the days since legislators left Montpelier, we’ve learned that some of the changes 
made to the bill in the closing hours of the session could unintentionally establish a moratorium on wind 
energy and create other problems for local planning and clean energy.  
 
The problems in the bill were not caused by anyone trying to sabotage it. This is just the unintended 
consequence of having many people of good faith trying to make something positive happen when 
they’re up against the clock.  
 
But now we know what the problems are, and we know that there are straightforward ways to fix them. 
So we urge members of the House and Senate to find common ground one more time this year when 
they return to Montpelier on Thursday. Let’s fix this bill and get it right for all Vermonters. 
 
If the necessary fixes to S.230 are blocked for any reason, then VPIRG believes the governor’s veto 
should be sustained. This is not the time to put up roadblocks to clean energy, and unfortunately, we’re 
convinced that that’s what these last minute changes would inadvertently do.”  
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Paul Burns 
Executive Director 
VPIRG 
141 Main Street, Suite 6 
Montpelier, VT 05602 
802-223-5221 ext. 12 
 


